
Like the rest of the school, Red Class has enjoyed taking part in 
woodland sessions this half-term. Our first session was Friday 10th 
November, and to mark remembrance, the whole class worked     
together to create a giant poppy from natural resources which we 
then stood around for our minute’s silence.  Over the course of 
both of our sessions, the children have enjoyed using the mud 
kitchen, identifying minibeasts, using hand drills, making Christmas 
tree artwork from sticks, using the tyre swing and much more! 

Red Class has been working hard this half-term and we 
are very proud of their progress in both Reading and 
Writing. They have been putting lots of effort into    
applying their phonics knowledge to their writing and 
understanding the composition of sentences. They 
shone during their independent writing session in      
relation to anti-bullying week. 

Red Class has also taken part in lots of other exciting  
activities this half-term. They have worked incredibly 
hard with the rest of KS1 to put on their performance of 
‘Boogie Woogie Nativity’. In November, they enjoyed  
taking part in our ‘History Curriculum Day’ which explored 
‘100 Years of Disney’. The children enjoyed learning 
about Walt Disney and having a go at designing their own 
cartoon characters. The children have also taken part in 
a dance  workshop this half term which was related to 
the Hindu festival, Diwali. 


